
‘We learn to love and love to learn.’ 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan  BA (Hons), PQH 
 

     Monday, 6th June, 2016.  
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Please read the following notes carefully: 
 

 Mrs. Taggart would like to congratulate Tracey and Adrian Scullion on the 

recent birth of their lovely baby daughter, Rosemary. James in Year 2 has enjoyed 
sharing this happy news with everyone in Year 1/2.  

 Parents of pupils in Year 6: Please find attached a letter from St. Ciaran’s 

College regarding a resheduled P6 Taster Day. Please return the reply slip by 

Monday, 13th June.  

 Our Year 1 Induction Morning on Friday was a great success. Staff and pupils 

really enjoyed welcoming all our new Year 1 pupils and their parents.  

 Our Catholic Value for the month of June is Friendship. Pupils will be learning 

about the importance of being a good friend this month. Please speak to your child 
at home about the value of friendship.  

 Our Thinking Skill/Personal Capability focus for the month of June is Being 

Creative. Please refer to your child’s Newsletter/Learning Support Sheet for June to 
see ways that you can help at home.  

 Homework for all pupils will end on Thursday, 16th June. 

 Parents of pupils in Year 7: Pupils will be participating in a Swimming Gala in 

Omagh Leisure Centre on Tuesday, 14th June. Further details to follow 

shortly.  
 

          Cycling Proficiency for Year 7 pupils will commmence today.  
          Mrs. McConnell will be delivering the programme.  
          Please see the times below:  
   
          Monday, 6th to Thursday, 10th June: 3.00pm to 5.30pm.  
          Monday, 13th June and Tuesday, 14th June: 3.00pm to 5.00pm  
 
          Pupils and parents will be notified of any changes to times.  
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‘We learn to love and love to learn.’ 

          Bicycles can be stored overnight in our new storage unit/school.  
 

Our Year Seven Leavers’ Mass has been arranged for 10am on Wednesday, 

22nd June. Everyone is welcome.  
 

Year Seven’s final Swimming Session will take place this Thursday. Pupils are 

permitted to bring a small amount of spending money if they wish to purchase some 
snacks.  

 

 Our Annual Achievements Assembly  (Prize-Giving) will take place on the 
morning of Monday, 13th June. Year 1/2: 9.20am – 10.00am. Year 3/4: 
10.00am – 10.45am. Year 5/6/7: 10.45 – 11.45am.   

 Parents of pupis in Year 1: Mrs. Taggart has asked that any Year 1 parents 
who wish for their child in Year 1 to receive a summer pack, revising sounds and 
number work, make their request known to Mrs. Taggart via a short message in the 
Home School Message Book, no later than this Friday, 10th June.  

 From Monday, 13th June Year Seven will be swopping Hurling training with 
Aidan Kelly with Year 5/6 pupils. Consequently, Year 7 pupils are asked to wear 
their P.E. uniform every Monday. Today was the last session for Year 5/6 pupils 
therefore they are asked to wear their full school uniform on Mondays, starting 
Monday, 13th June.  

 It would be greatly appreciated if each pupil could bring in a plastic bag to take 
home school books. Teachers will be sending home books and samples of work over 
the coming weeks.  

 Please ensure that your child has suncream applied each morning during the warm 
weather and that he/she brings a supply of suncream into school to apply 
throughout the day. 

 Your child’s Newsletter/Learning Support Sheet for June will be sent home this 
week.  

 Please ensure that all items of clothing are labelled appropriately with your child’s 
name. Staff are unable to identify lost items of clothing if they are not labelled 
properly.  

 Please find attached a letter from the Strule Arts Centre.  
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Keira McCallan 
(Principal) 
 
 


